
 

10 December 2020 
 
Mr. Raoul Plommer, Chair 
Ms. Ioana Stupariu, Vice-Chair 
Not-for-Profit Operational Concerns Constituency (NPOC) 
 
RE: Not-for-Profit Operational Concerns Constituency (NPOC) Elections 
 
Dear Raoul Plommer and Ioana Stupariu:  
 
On behalf of the ICANN Board, please allow me to congratulate you with your appointments as Chair 
and Vice-Chair, respectively, of the Not-for-Profit Operational Concerns Constituency (NPOC).  
 
We look forward to working with you in fulfilling ICANN’s mission, together, through our continued 
productive and collaborative contributions to the multistakeholder process. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Maarten Botterman 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 

 


